
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

FASTWEB has been awarded CONSIP bid for fixed telephony to the 
Public Administration 

 
 

Milan, 11 May 2006 – FASTWEB (Milan, MTAX: FWB) has officially 
been awarded the Consip bid for fixed telephony services to the Public 
Administartion, following all technical and economical verification by the 
relevant commission. 
  
FASTWEB highlights that this contract will have a pay back time below 12 
months and will generate margins in line with the Company’s parameters. 
  
With this decision the Public Administration will benefit from advanced 
services at the best conditions in terms of costs and efficiencies that are 
available for the corporate market 
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